
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
Please complete phonics homework on 

Seesaw.  It is so valuable to reinforce our 

learning at home to maintain good 

progress.  Thank you for submitting each 

week.  

Please go on a ‘night walk’ after tea.  Look 

at the stars and look at he moon.  What 

sounds can you hear at night. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Harriet Dodds             Blake Hargraves 

Kaiya Vaja      Luke Knowles 

Well done! 
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REMINDERS 
 

EYFS Nativity Performance – Busy Busy 

Bethlehem. Costumes handed in on 8th 

December please if you had a letter. 

 

Wednesday 13th December at 2.30pm 

Thursday 14th December at 2.30pm 

 

A maximum of three places per family are 

available.  Please book tickets through 

school spider before Thursday 7th December 

at 2pm.  Thank you. 

 

Christmas Party on Wednesday 20th 

December 

Our children all receive vegetarian party 

food as part of their school meal.  
 

LIGHT AND DARK! 
 

The children have really enjoyed exploring shadows and 

the frost outside this week.  We have been on ‘icy walks’ 

and used magnifying glasses to observe beautiful patterns 

in the frost and develop vocabulary.  Thank you for your 

wellies.  We have used them so much already in Forest 

School. 

 

We have made shadows outside and learned about 

silhouettes as part of our Light and Dark topic.  This links to 

our story, ‘Star in the Jar.’  The children enjoyed making 

rhyming strings and writing a letter to the star from the boy 

character. 

 

Our nativity rehearsals are going very well, with the 

children learning the songs and we have completed our 

casting.  Please find your child’s costume letter in their bag 

today if we have requested one for your child.  It needs to 

be in school on FRIDAY, 8TH DECEMBER please.  Thank you. 

NEXT WEEK 

We will continue our science topic, Light and Dark!  We will be reading ‘Owl Babies,’ 

learning both about fiction and non-fiction on the theme of owls.  We will also look at 

nocturnal animals as part of our learning about day and night.  

 


